

Dear Members of the TikTok Task Force,

Hope you are all doing well!

For you information, if you see attached, this publication mentions the SAs of the TikTok Task Force. More specifically, it states the following:

Talk to you soon!

Best regards,

For the Secretariat



Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

edpb.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPB therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.